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Changes in the Free 12-Step Phone Conference
Posted by the.guard - 02 Mar 2009 22:50
_____________________________________

Beginning THIS Thursday, The Weekly 12-Step Phone conference moderated by Elya K is
changing from Sunday afternoons to Thursday nights, 9 PM Eastern Time.

The phone number is being changed as well. Please write to yidvre@gmail.com to receive the
phone number and PIN from him.

For those in Israel or Europe who will no longer be able to join in, please take advantage of the
NEW Israeli Hot-line on this page.
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